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In the Garbage Business 
 

After Logan City made the decision to step back from provid-
ing waste collection services for Cache County, Providence 
City is moving forward on its plan to start managing its own. 

 

Under the Public Works department, Providence City will 
purchase three new garbage trucks that will provide garbage 
collection for our city, disconnecting from Logan City  

services.  

 

The plan is in the early stages of development, starting with 
the portions that will take the longest to fulfill. It is expected 
to take up to two years for trucks to be delivered and ser-
vice to begin. 

 

More details on the 
waste collection plan will 
be forthcoming. Stay 
tuned to future City 
Council meetings and 
newsletters for more in-
formation as it becomes 
available.  

Getting Connected to Fiber 

 

The Providence City fiber project is well underway. Below 
are the steps you can expect the process to follow as you 
wait for fiber to be installed at your home.  

 

• Once your neighborhood is ready for fiber, a representa-
tive from STRATA Networks will determine the best 
route to bring fiber directly to your home. This may hap-
pen before you see construction crews.   

• After fiber is brought to your home, you will be contact-
ed via email to select which Internet Service Provider 
(ISP) you would like to receive service from.   

• Crews will then be notified that you are ready for an in-
home installation and STRATA Networks will contact you 
to schedule an appointment.  

• Depending on your ISP choice, you may have an addi-
tional in-home installation. If you have not heard from 
your ISP after your initial installation, please reach out 
to them directly to finish your setup.  

 
If you have other questions, watch our four-
part video series. You can also contact STRATA 
Networks at (435) 622-0101.   

A Word from Public Works 
 

• Curbside green waste pick up 
will begin the week of March 20 

with collection on Wednesdays. 
Please remember Providence 
City is no longer providing 
curbside branch pickup. 

• A garbage and metal dumpster 
will be accessible for residents 
at the Public Works Facility for 
two weeks in April. Stay tuned 
to the website and newsletter 
for specific dates.  

• If any of your curbside cans—
garbage, recycling or green 
waste—have damage, contact 
Logan City at (435) 716-9755 to 
have it replaced. 

Youth Council at the Capitol 
 

 

The Providence City Youth Council took a 
trip to the Utah State Capitol on Feb. 17 to 
see the legislative session in action. Along 
with members of the City Council and 
staff, the group took a tour of the Capitol 
building, watched House and Senate de-
bates and had lunch.  

 

 

 

They also had the opportunity to meet and 
talk to Chris Wilson of the Utah Senate and 
Casey Snider from the Utah House of Rep-
resentatives who live in and represent 

Cache County. 

STAY INFORMED /providencecityutah @providenceutah @CityProvidence @providenceutah3414 

https://www.youtube.com/@providenceutah3414/videos
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Winter Parking Regulations 
 

As a reminder, winter park-
ing hours are still in effect 
through April 15. Parking in 
the city right-of-way is pro-

hibited between midnight and 6 a.m.  

 

All vehicles and equipment must be at 
least eight feet away from the asphalt 
in areas with no curb.  

 

Citations for parking violation will be 
issued. 

Play Ball!  
 

 

 

 

Registration for Providence City spring recreation leagues is open! 

 

Kickball — Ages 3-5 

Softball — Ages 5-14 

Baseball — Ages 5-14 

Fun in the Sun — Opens March 20 

Pickleball Ladder League — Opens March 28 

Wiffleball — Opens April 4 
Visit providence.sportsites.com to sign up. 

 

 

Recreation Reservations  
Reservations can also be made for any of your spring and summer events at the 

following Providence City facilities.  

 

• Von Baer Park and the pavilions at Zollinger Park may be re-
served for private use May 1-Sept. 30.  

• Competitive soccer teams can reserve fields at the Spring Creek 
Soccer Fields for games this season. Home game field reserva-
tions are limited to five home teams per field. Reservations are 
for game use only, not practice time.  

• These reservations can be made online at providence.sportsites.com 

Join the Crew 
 

Providence City is currently accepting 
applications for the following seasonal 
employment positions: 

 

• Tennis Instructor 

• Scorekeepers 

• Fun in the Sun Director 

 

For more information, visit 
providencecity.com/
employment. 

A New Face 
Megan McCuistion has 
been named the Public 
Information Officer and 
Treasurer for Providence 
City. She officially began 
her duties on Feb. 16.  

 

McCuistion comes to Providence from 
Malouf Companies, where she was a 
marketing copywriter. Prior to that 
role, she worked in media relations in 
the athletic department at Utah State.  

 

McCuistion lives in Logan with her 
husband and two daughters. She loves 
reading, watching baseball and playing 
games in her free time. 

 

In her PIO role, McCuistion will publi-
cize city events, publish the news-
letter, monitor media coverage and 
manage the city website and social 
media accounts. As treasurer, she will 
meet all legal requirements in the 
Utah Code relating to the receiving 
and receipting of city funds.  

Keep it Clear 
 

Please do your part to protect our 
storm water systems by not shovel-
ing or blowing snow into the gutters 
or storm drains. By keeping the 
storm drain gates clear, you will help 
avoid flooding in yards and roads 
during freezing and thawing periods 
of weather. Thanks for your help! 

 

Clean it Up 
 

We continue to receive 
calls about pet waste not 
being probably disposed of. 
If you are a pet owner, 
please help with this problem!  

 

The Providence City Code lists respon-
sibilities for animal owners, including 
cleaning up after them. Find additional 
information HERE.  

Meetings & More 
 

All Providence City Council and Planning Commission meetings are open to the 
public. City Council meetings are held the third Wednesday of each month at 6 
p.m. Planning Commission meetings are on the second and fourth Wednesdays of 
the month at 6 p.m. All meetings are held at the Providence City Offices. 

 

To plan ahead or find out what you missed, agendas, video and minutes 
for these meetings are posted online at providencecity.com/minutes.  

 

You can also be notified by email for information regarding these 
meetings and other public hearings. To subscribe, please visit utah.gov/
pmn. 
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